Dear Rob,

Thank you for your hospitality this past Sunday. My family and I really enjoyed
our visit to Tampa. The preparations for Super Bowl LV in Tampa Bay are impressive
and very exciting.

I wanted to let you know that during our League Meeting today we plan to discuss
Super Bowl LV, including an exciting idea to honor and thank health care workers for
their extraordinary service during the pandemic. We will also use this as an opportunity
to promote the importance of vaccination and appropriate health practices, including
wearing masks in public settings.

We are currently discussing with public health officials our desire to invite
vaccinated health care workers to the Super Bowl as our guests, Subject 1o their approval
and in consultation with your feam, we aim to do this in a safe and responsible way.

We all know that over the past year, these frontline workers have put their own
lives at risk to the benefit of society and we owe them our ongoing gratitude. We also
know that they will remain essential for months to come to treat those who are ill and
administer vaccines. We hope that in some small way, this initiative will inspire our
country and recognize these true American heroes as we look forward to a better and
healthier year.

Thank you for your continued leadership and partnership. We look forward to
working together on this effort. Happy Holidays.

Si '

ROGER GOODELL
Commissioner



